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Walnut Lawn Lane Closure 

As part of an intersection Improvement project at Walnut Lawn St and National Ave, 
construction activities require a lane closure on the Walnut Lawn eastbound street. Work will 
begin Oct. 31, 2012, weather permitting, and the lane is expected to be closed until Nov. 14, or 
until work is completed. 

Construction-related closures are available through an RSS feed at 
www.ozarkstraffic.info/construction.html . 

Contact: Tina Stob, Public Works Traffic-Operations at 417-864-1984 or 
tstob@springfieldmo.gov. 

 


